8 Arms Chef Services Covid-19 Statement

As we all navigate our way through this difficult situation, we wanted to take this time to ensure our clients and friends that our family and staff are safe and well. We have remained on island and continue to serve our island community- though from a distance. 
As the island has reached three weeks with no new cases reported, we are ready at this time to begin offering prepared meals and groceries for either No-Contact drop-off or pick-up to our island customers, in conjunction with our concierge services.
Chef Chris has been working with Annye’s Whole Foods Market, we are proud to be providing meals for multiple island organizations, including the Nantucket STAR program and Nantucket Food Bank. As well as keeping local families safe, healthy, and well fed at the Market.
As the 2020 season grows closer, and our island slowly begins to reopen, we want to assure you that all our standards and practices are current and up to date with the CDC and local Health Department regulations. All staff members are required to wear cloth masks and gloves and are following all cleaning and disinfecting procedures.
Please contact us with any questions you have.
From our Family to yours, we look forward to hearing from you soon, as we get through this Together But Apart.

Sincerely,
Chris and Robin Morris

